
 

Report of the Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee to the Council 24 April 2003 

2. CREATIVE CLUSTERS 
 
 The Committee considered a report by the Committee Secretary updating the work being done by the 

Canterbury Development Corporation to progress its commitment to seeing Christchurch’s 
creative/cultural industries develop by providing leadership and direction. 

 
 The Committee decided that Council staff work with Canterbury Development Corporation staff to 

establish a timeframe and process for the development of a creative/cultural industry strategy, to be 
considered at the Committee’s June 2003 meeting. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


